
January 21, 2025 
 
ITEM: New Business – Purchase Request:  Street Department Fleet Equipment 
 

 
BACKGROUND:  The Street Department is requesting permission to purchase fleet 
equipment – Plow Truck with Chassis.  The requested equipment will replace the 
current plow truck.  The trade-in amount is not determined, as another internal 
department may be interested in obtaining the existing plow truck. The state-bid price 
for the fleet equipment is $254,421.00.  This purchase was budgeted in 2024 and being 
transferred to the 2025 budget.  This purchase is funded through the Capital Equipment 
Fund.       
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Approve/Deny Purchase.    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


